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Start of training at MAPAL in Aalen 

 

35 trainees started their working life at MAPAL on 2nd September. In the next  

two and a half to three and a half years, these trainees will be professionally  

trained in various professions at the Aalen-based precision tool manufacturer 

 

35 new trainees and students start their working lives 

24 prospective cutting machine operators as well as two industrial mechanics and 

two mechatronics technicians at MAPAL are getting the tools they need to start their 

professional careers. There are also five industrial clerks, an IT specialist and a 

specialist for warehouse logistics. Three students in the fields of machine 

engineering and industrial engineering and management will begin their dual study 

programme at the company in October. 

 

A total of 135 young people are currently being prepared for their careers at MAPAL 

in Aalen, compared with around 300 at all locations in Germany. Young talent is 

important to the company: “Changes in industry and demographic trends are 

changing the world of work. That’s why we need young, qualified specialists who will 

tackle tomorrow’s challenges with us,” says HR Manager Hans Krauss, explaining 

the company’s consistently high training quota. When the trainees have successfully 

completed their training, MAPAL offers graduates the prospect of a job as well as 

diverse further training and development opportunities. 
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The new trainees at MAPAL 
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